
Dear (Patient Name),

We are delighted that you selected Orthopaedic Surgical Consultants (OSC) and its providers for your
orthopaedic needs. We warmly welcome you to our practice. Achieving your complete satisfaction is our
top priority. We hope that we have exceeded all your expectations. The OSC team is looking forward to
creating a relationship with you and your loved ones for years to come.

Word of mouth recommendations are the best compliment you can give us here at OSC. Included in this
new patient packet is a Google review card; please help us share the OSC experience.

It was our pleasure meeting you, and we look forward to seeing you at your next appointment!

Your Body. Our Priority.

(signed by patient’s provider)

The Providers at Orthopaedic Surgical Consultants


